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REPORT: STEERING COMMITTEE 2020-10-08 

Submitted for: October 08, 2020 

The Steering Committee of the Students’ Society of McGill University (SSMU) reviewed the 
submissions for this meeting of the Legislative Council at 3:30 EST on October 2, 2020. 

Attendance 
Present: Speaker Hill, Parliamentarian Wong, Speaker-on-Call Lee, Councillor Reed, Councillor Smith, 
President Earle. 

Guest Speakers 
● There were no guest speakers at this committee’s session. 

New Business 
● Motions reviewed by the committee are listed below. The committee undertook the 

formatting, stylistic, spelling, and grammatical changes it deemed necessary to all motions 
and notice of motions submitted by the deadline. 

○ Motion Condemning the GNL Québec-Gazoduq Énergie Saguenay Project 2020-10-08  
○ Motion Regarding Renewal of the SSMU Ambassador Fee 2020-10-08 
○ Motion Regarding Increase and Scope of the Mental Health Fee 2020-10-08 
○ Motion Regarding the SSMU Daycare Fee for Fall 2020 Referendum 2020-10-08 
○ Motion Regarding the Renewal of  the Musician's Collective Fee 2020-10-08 

Business Arising 
● The following motions were presented as Notices of Motion at the previous meeting of the 

Legislative Council and are returning as motions to be duly scrutinised, questioned, debated, 
and voted upon. 

○ Motion Regarding Amendments to the Equity Policy to Ensure Equitable 
Communications Practices 2020-09-24 
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Steering Committee Innovations 
● After it failed to receive the necessary votes required to be ratified at the Board of Directors, 

the Motion Regarding Amendments to the Equity Policy to Ensure Equitable Communications 
Practices has returned to Legislative Council to once again be duly scrutinized, questioned, 
debated, and vote upon. 

○ Due to the nature of its return, it will not be placed under consideration of the Consent 
Vote.  

● When sharing motions with the Parliamentarian, please ensure that you have granted both 
the Parliamentarian (​parliamentarian@ssmu.ca​) and the Speaker (​speaker@ssmu.ca​), editing 
privileges, and if possible, make them additional owners of the document. 

● Please ensure that you are submitting reports to the Parliamentarian 
(​parliamentarian@ssmu.ca​).  

○ While you are free to cc’ the Speaker, please ensure that the Parliamentarian is also 
included in the email. 

● Comments, questions, and suggestions are welcome and may be sent to ​speaker@ssmu.ca​. 

Confidential Session 
● There will not be a confidential session this evening. 

 
Faithfully submitted in service, 
 
Lauren Hill 
Speaker of Legislative Council 
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